

# 7

#### **Center News**

We now offer birthday parties for our CHELC kiddos! Check out our packages on our website and fill out the form if you are interested. if you have any questions, please stop in the office.

This month we will welcome Mrs. Lisa McManes to our building. She brings in another layer of gross motor/music awarness fun with the children. Music and drum sticks are used to dance, stretch and move their bodies in different ways to the beat of the music.

We have enjoyed playing with all of our summer donations. They have been fishing in the pools, running through sprinklers and exploring nature using the binoculars.

### To-Do

There are many parks around
Richland County to explore with your
children. Marshall Park in Ontario,
Bicentennial Park in Lexington and
Seltzer Park in Shelby to name a few.
There is also a free spray park at
Marshall Park that is free to enjoy.

## **Important Dates**

7/4 CLOSED
7/9 Close @ 5pm for bimonthly
staff meeting



## **Current Openings**

We are currently enrolling at our new
Allen Campus location! Please like,
follow and share our Facebook page to
see all of our progress and updates for
our new location! Our tentative
opening date is August 2025. We are
making a lot of progress each week!





